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CHEVRON
ORTHO

CHEVRON(R)
CAPTAN

TECHNICAL

FOR USE IN MANUFACTURING, FORMULATING
OR REPACKAGING

AGRICULTURAL

GUARANTEE:

             Captan...............................................92%

Registration No 18222 Pest Control Products Act

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

Chevron Chemical Company(C) 1992
3228 South Service Road
Burlington, Ontario

L7N 3H8

Net Contents  25 Kgs.

Exposure to captan may produce long term health effects.  To
minimize exposure, follow directions outlined on this label.

DIRECTIONS FOR USE

To be used only in the manufacture of a fungicide which is
registered under the Pest Control Products Act.  Read the
formulation manual for details.



CAUTIONS:

Keep out of reach of children.  Causes irreversible eye damage.
Harmful if swallowed or inhaled.  May cause allergic skin
reactions.  Wear a respirator and goggles while mixing and
loading.  If an accident occurs remove contaminated clothing and
wash skin thoroughly with soap and water.  Wash clothing and
gloves before re/use.  Do not contaminate food or feed.  Never
handle material with bare hands.  Use rubber gloves; do not use
leather or cloth gloves.  Avoid spilling on skin or clothing.  Do
not breathe dust.  When handling, wear goggles and clothing that
completely covers arms and legs to minimize exposure.  Change
contaminated clothing daily and wash thoroughly before re-use.
Wash hands, face and arms thoroughly after handling captan and
before drinking, eating or smoking.  Shower after use.  Always
work out of the wind during mixing and loading operations.  Keep
unprotected persons out of operating area.  Do not contaminate
feeds or food, ponds, streams or other bodies of water.

FIRST AID

IF SWALLOWED, DO NOT make persons vomit.  If person is conscious,
give a large quantity of water or milk to drink and call a doctor
or emergency hospital.  IF ON SKIN, remove contaminated clothing
and wash skin thoroughly with soap and water.  IF IN EYES, flush
with water for 5/10 minutes and obtain medical attention.

TOXICOLOGICAL INFORMATION

Note to Physicians:  Emergency Information - call
(510) 233-3737(24 hours a day).

STORAGE

Store in a cool dry place.  Protect from Excessive Heat.

PRECAUTIONS

Environmental Impact:  This pesticide is toxic to fish.  Keep out
of lakes, ponds or streams.  Do not contaminate water by cleaning
of equipment or disposal of waste.  Precautions if Material is
Released or Spilled:  Clean up spills immediately.  Vacuum
(preferred) or sweep up material and place in disposable
container.  Scrub contaminated area with detergent and water,
picking up liquid with rags or absorbent material.  Place in
container for disposal.  Repeat, if necessary.  Disposal: 
Canadian formulators of this technical should dispose of unwanted
active and containers in accordance with municipal or provincial
regulations.  For additional details and clean up of spills,
contact the regional office of Conservation and Protection,
Environment Canada.

NOTICE TO USER



This control product is to be used only in accordance with the
directions on this label.  It is an offence under the Pest
Control Products Act to use a control product under unsafe
conditions.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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